
TREASURER’S REPORT 

November 2020 Vestry Meeting 

 

Budget Discussion Points: 

 

1) Pledge and Loose Offering continues to slip lower vs. budget, now approx. $12,000 

behind. 

 

2) Insurance expense is high for two reasons – higher premiums across the board and a 

recently completed worker’s comp. audit adjustment. 

 

3) As a reminder, the B&G – Major Projects overage number is expected to be almost 

completely offset by the reduction in Personnel expenses by year-end.  Also, Utilities is 

finally beginning to reflect the status of our buildings (closed). 

 

4) Attached is a DRAFT 2021 Budget – this represents a starting point for discussions. 

 

 

  

Other Items: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am happy to answer any questions you may have at any time.  I can be reached at 

titustrading@yahoo.com or (401) 595-4264. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Christopher Bartlett CPA, CFP 

Treasurer  
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